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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, March 10th, 2023 @ 5:00 pm
Venue:  Trails End



	Attendees:
John Morris
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm.  Notes of February’s meeting can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair

	Memberships are still coming in; keep them coming!  If you haven’t already joined, please do!

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	Get out and ride. The trails are great, but it will come to an end real quick!

	John Morris
ATSC President
	-Sandy from Tea Pond reported that the club auction went very well, raising $30,005. Thank you to Tea Pond for hosting the event, as well as to all the volunteers for making it happen.
-Sandy also gave a report on Polar Blast.  All events went great, $24,805 was raised and the club received a check for $15,000.  Thank you to the Polar Blast Committee for putting the event on, and to all of the volunteers for helping out.
-We will continue to groom as long as there is snow, and the temperatures remain cold.
-Election of officers for next season will take place at the next meeting. After 25+ years of service, John will be stepping down.  Thank you, John, for all of your years of making the club what it is!  If anyone is interested in getting involved, please let us know.

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned and seconded to be adjourned at 5:06pm by all members present. The next and final meeting of the season will take place on April 14th at 5:00pm at the Backstrap Bar and Grill.
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